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Dianne Boisvert

Subject: FW: 7 Morin Road 

 
 
From: Katelyn E. Sullivan  
Sent: June 24, 2021 10:20 AM 
To: Dianne Boisvert 
Subject: FW: 7 Morin Road  
 
 
From: Diane Gagnon  
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 10:17 AM 
To: Katelyn E. Sullivan 
Cc: Jon-Eric White 
Subject: RE: 7 Morin Road  
 
Hi Katelyn, 
We reviewed the plan for 7 Morin and the relocation and configuration of the underground infiltration looks good. 
Thanks! 
Diane 
 

From: Katelyn E. Sullivan <KESullivan@CityofNewburyport.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:28 AM 
To: Jon-Eric White <JEWhite@CityofNewburyport.com>; Diane Gagnon <DGagnon@CityofNewburyport.com> 
Subject: 7 Morin Road  
 
Hi Jon-Eric and Diane- 
 
A homeowner in the Oleo Woods development at 7 Morin Road is looking to add a rear addition and deck to be added 
to the property. The applicant also proposes the relocation and reconfiguration of the underground infiltration system. 
Please see the site plan here. Do you need to review this? The applicant will go to the Planning Board on 7/7 for the 
project.  
 
Katelyn  
 
Katelyn Sullivan  
Office of Planning & Development 
City of Newburyport 
60 Pleasant Street 
Newburyport, MA 01950 
978.465.4400 
 
 
 


